
 

 

Town of Moretown 
Office of the SELECT BOARD 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
NOTICE OF VACANCIES IN TOWN OFFICES 

AS OF 3/3/15 Town Meeting Day 
 

As you know there were several town offices on this year’s ballot where no one 
was running.  No one received enough write-in votes (15 required) to be elected 
to fill those vacancies. 
 
If anyone has interest in being appointed to one of the offices listed below, please 
forward a letter of interest to the Selectboard (via email is fine) by March 13, 
2015. 
 
All appointments would be until 3/12/16 (next year’s Town Meeting date).  
1 vacancy – to the office of Selectboard 
2 vacancies – for the office of Auditor 
2 vacancies – for the office of Lister 
1 vacancy – for 1st Constable 
1 vacancy – for 2nd Constable  
2 vacancies – for Library Trustee (letters of interest will be forwarded to the 
library trustees) 
 
Also noted at Town Meeting was a request from the Moretown Volunteer Fire Department of 
the need to recruit new members to their roster. Interested parties should contact Chief Steve 
Smith directly at stephen.smith11c@yahoo.com 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheryl Brown 
Town Administrator, Town of Moretown 
19 Kaiser Drive 
Waterbury, Vt. 05676 
mselectboard@moretownvt.net 
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